

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT
DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: G. Michael Staley, Director, Detroit Department of Transportation

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

DATE: October 15, 2024

RE: Request for Report on American Rescue Plan Act Spending by the Detroit

Department of Transportation

I am requesting a report detailing all American Rescue Plan Act expenditures by the Detroit Department of Transportation. The report should include a breakdown of the total amount received by DDOT, along with the current status of programmed and obligated funds. I would also like to know if any funds remain unprogrammed and, if so, the timeline for allocating and spending them.

If you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov. Thank you in advance for your consideration and response.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk